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Dear families,  
Can I take this opportunity to say a massive thank you 
to staff and families, for all your support this term.  
There has been so much to celebrate, and I hope we 
have captured this in our weekly newsletters. 
 
Here are a few memories from the Christmas Period. 
We have had an amazing time celebrating in our own 
unique way. A big shout out to all of our talented 
musicians, pupils, staff and volunteers, Father 
Christmas  who made several visits, and everyone else 
that organised events, this has  made this time so 
joyful.  
I am happy to say that the Bazaar raised over £1300, 
thank you to all involved.  
 
Please watch our video using the link below.  
castleschool.info/12daysofchristmas 

We wish everyone a relaxing and peaceful Christmas 
and New Year and look forward to seeing our students 
back in school on Thursday 5th January. 

Anne 
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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

                     


